Martha Leggat
North Yarmouth
LD 511

I'm writing in strong support of LD 511. The Portland to Auburn trail would connect
an impressive number of towns in southern Maine, providing economic,
environmental, health and safety benefits. Our roads are dangerous and bikers,
walkers and runners would be greatly advantaged by a vehicle-free trail. The
economies of our towns would benefit from what would surely be significant trail use,
and many residents would be now capable of safely biking to work, saving fossil fuels
and providing an outdoor form of physical activity. The trail is a win-win-win-win for
our communities. Please vote to support LD 511!



